S.P.S.A Member Meeting
4/11/2021

The meeting was called to order by 2™ Vice President, Roy Narish at 12pm. A list of members in
attendance is included with these minutes.

The prior months minutes were read by Secretary, Rebecca Murray. A motion to accept the minutes as
read was made by Jim Fowler and seconded by Bryan Matteson. Motion carried.

The financial report was read by Tammie Whaley. A motion to accept the report as read was made by
Ron Lamb and seconded by Rebecca Murray. Motion carried.

The bell jar report was read by Jack vida. A motion to accept the report as read was made by Jim
Fowler and seconded by Jack Vida. Motion carried.

There were 9 new members and 1 lifetime member accepted by the board.

Vicki Gregory gave the wellness report.

Vicki announced that Crystal Meyers would be guest bar tending for a night. Cathy Benjamin has
retired and Matt Andrew would no longer be a fill in bartender. We have hired Laura Killenbeck as a

bartender. Vicki is currently looking for one more bartender.

Vicki asked about the porch upstairs being repaired. She was advised that there is nothing in the works
as of now.

Ron Lamb advised to put up applications for office on May 1%

Denise Schneider advised of the regulations for events. Vicki will be posting a notice regarding the new
regulations and it will be signed by anyone renting.

13 people showed up for club clean up. There is still some things that need to be taken care of.

Roy Narish and Jack Vida will be doing chicken and ribs at some point on a Friday afternoon to see if
we want to continue in the future.

The club needs a bar manager and a cleaning person.

A motion to adjourn was made by Vicki Gregory and seconded by Denise Schneider. The meeting
adjourned at 12:24pm.

It wa decided that we would still be holding the watch fire in the pit out back.
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